
 

 
 

 

 
 

23 August 2022 
 
 

Teachers’ Day 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The school is looking forward to celebrating Teachers’ Day on Friday 2 September 
2022. For this event our student leaders have prepared an entertaining assembly for 
our staff to enjoy. Students should arrive for the assembly at 8:00am as per normal. 
The assembly is due to finish around 10:30am at which point students will be 
released from school. The staff of the school will then attend an offsite function 
arranged by the Parent Support Partners (PSP). 
 
As always, the school is very thankful to the PSP for the effort they put into creating 
a truly memorable day for our staff. 
 
We thank the school community for their generosity and ongoing support of our 
staff. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


